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Let’s share our escapades ! 
This month, let's discover the Saint-
Philibert de Lanvern chapel in Ploneour-
Lanvern in Finistère.
Article to be found on chapellestmaclou.fr  
English site - by going to the « Actus » Menu  
« Our News » Tab.

RESTORATION PROJECT

EASTER EGGS

EDITORIAL OF THE MONTH
After long months of sleep, April marks the 
awakening of nature. The vegetation is 
taking its first colors, the cherry trees are in 
bloom, the chocolate eggs are hiding in the 
tender grass and the fish are sticking to the 
back of anyone who comes along ! 
And then, it’s Easter (*), the most important 
holiday in the Christian calendar. 
(*) The word comes from the Hebrew 
Pessa’h (which designates the Jewish 
holiday of the same name), and which gave 
Pascha in Latin, then « Pâques » in French. 

Happy Easter to everyone.

English Flyer Bilingual Visitor Booklet

Documents to be found on  chapellestmaclou.fr 
English Site - by going to the «Medias» Menu 
«Communication Media» Tab.
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Our English Version Site, our English flyer 
and our Bilingual Visitor Booklet, we spoke 
to you about them as priority objectives, 
today these three supports have become a 
reality. 
We now have communication that promotes 
our association to our foreign visitors and 
gives credibility to our action among local, 
regional, national and international decision-
makers and institutions. 
A big thank you to Denis Duriez and 
Christopher Clegg (members of our office) 
for their involvement in these three 
achievements.

In order to communicate our intentions, this 
ten-year project will be presented in the 
coming months to the mayor of Mézidon Vallée 
d’Auge, the municipality that owns the chapel. 
of Saint-Maclou. 
An important step for our association, before 
raising funds to consider resuming 
restoration work from the chapel.

On April 1, at the Saint-Maclou chapel, it's 
not a fish, but an invitation to come and 
meet us there from 2:00 p.m. to 5:00 p.m. 
For adults, visit the chapel, for children, on 
the big day to treat their sweet tooth with 
chocolate eggs and for everyone, a Norman 
welcome drink which will be an 
opportunity to taste the products of La 
Ferme du Bout du Chemin. 
We hope that many of you will come and 
share some of your time with us!

Scan this code, it will guide you 
to the chapel!
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